
Discussion & Information Items 

Marching Band Request: A request was made to the board to revitalize a marching band 
program within the division for all Westwind students grades 8-12 and present information at a 
future meeting. 

Westwind Career Fair: The division will be hosting a career fair in September for students 
grades 9-12 with online sessions, depending on restrictions. A survey will be sent out to students 
in the coming weeks. 

End of Student Instruction Date: Superintendent Darren Mazutinec discussed options for an 
end of instruction date that would be best for students and staff. It was determined that the last 
day of instruction will be June 12 for students and June 19 for teachers. 

Relaunch Discussion: The board discussed various options for relaunching school in September 
and the results of Westwind’s recent parent survey and the province’s recent ASCA survey. The 
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decision was also made to send out a teacher survey to gather more feedback about re-entry 
planning. 

School Fees: The board reviewed the February 13, 2020 Board Motion that approved the 
implementation of a $50.00 per student fee, effective for the 2020/2021 school year and 
determined the school fee would remain in place. 

Division Budget: The board made a motion to approve the division budget as presented.

To view Board Meeting recordings, please visit the Westwind School Division YouTube channel.

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC2goWB3izHuZ54Re1S0HglA
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC2goWB3izHuZ54Re1S0HglA
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